
We Want to Hear From You
Drop-in format (come and go at any point). Learn about the 
purpose of the study. View presentation boards and talk with 
project team members. Provide your input and feedback.

DATE: 	 	 Tuesday, October 20, 2015

TIME: 		 4:00 - 7:00 p.m.

LOCATION: 	 Manitoba Children’s Museum 			 

		  (The Great Hall) 45 Forks Market Rd. N

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

DOWNTOWN BIKE LANE SYSTEM 
CONNECTING THE FORKS TO THE EXCHANGE DISTRICT 

(FORT ST., GARRY ST. & THE FORKS TO ASSINIBOINE AVE. CONNECTION) 

You are invited to attend an Open House about developing a plan to upgrade the existing bike lanes on Fort Street 

and Garry Street as well as an improved connection between the Assiniboine Avenue protected bicycle lanes and 

the new bicycle lanes connecting to The Forks.

This event is the beginning of the public engagement process for the project and will allow you to share your 

thoughts on the future design for the project with the planners and engineers. We want to meet with and learn 

from you about what is important to you as we move forward with the project, before beginning to design the 

specific plans.

Project Contact:
David Jopling / 204.943.3178 / joplingd@mmm.ca

For detailed information, updates about this project, to join the mail list, or to provide 

feedback through our interactive website (available later this month) please visit:  

www.winnipeg.ca/walkbikeprojects 


